
Daniel Decker has lived and worked in Dillingham for almost 25 years. He has been the 
Acting City Manager for the City of Dillingham since March 2024. Prior to that, he was 
serving as the City Clerk for the city starting in August 2023. He also served the city as a 
Police Officer/Field Training Officer earlier in his career, from 2013-2015. Prior to his recent 
time serving the city, Mr. Decker was Tribal Administrator for the Native Village of 
Georgetown, and he served in Grant Writer/Grant Administrator positions for the Alaska 
Department of Natural Resources and the Bristol Bay Area Health Corporation. He was 
also Station Master for Peninsula Airlines and a Public Safety Officer and First Sergeant for 
the Bristol Bay Native Association from 2005-2013. He is currently working on a bachelor’s 
degree in Business Administration. 

Sidney Miller most recently completed a six-month contract assignment as Human 
Resources Manager for the City of Wasilla, Alaska. Prior to that, he was with the 
Douglasville-Douglas County Water and Sewer Authority in Georgia for 17 years where he 
was the Director of Human Resources/General Services. He was responsible for all Human 
Resources, Purchasing, Risk Management, Emergency Management, Facilities 
Management, Dispatch, and Pension Secretary functions and managed 15 staff in his 
department. He also served as Director of Administration Operations for a private firm for 
five years in New York. Mr. Miller has a bachelor’s degree in Industrial Engineering  and a 
Master of Public Administration degree, both from Kennesaw State University in Georgia. 


